From: || GG Il @rcN.orG.UK]

Sent: 10 February 2010 16:54
To: TA Comm B
Subject:RE: Hepatitis C - peginterferon alfa and ribavirin:

Assessment Report

Dear Jeremy

Nurses working in this area have reviewed the Assessment Report of
Peginterferon alfa and ribavirin for the treatment of chronic hepatitis C (Part-
review of TA75 and TA106). The report is comprehensive and there are no

further comments to make on this report at this stage.
Thank you for the opportunity to review this document.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Regards

RCN NICE Portfolio
Learning & Development Institute
20 Cavendish Square

London

W1G ORN

Tel:



Fax: [
_@rcn.org.uk

A Voice for Nurses: a history of the Royal College of Nursing 1916-1990, published
by Manchester University Press, now available from RCN Direct at an exclusive
discount to members. Call 0345 7726100 to purchase the book for £10.99.

Do you want the best for those who use and work in your organisation? Let the RCN
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